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Invitation and 1st Circular 
 

27th Central European Auchenorrhyncha Meeting 
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the forthcoming 27th meeting of the “Arbeitskreis Mittel-
europäische Zikaden” to be held at 

 

Universität Koblenz-Landau, Campus Landau 

16th-18th July 2021 

 

Landau is located between the Upper Rhine Valley and the Palatinate forest. The landscape offers a 
wide variety of different habitats with exciting localities for collecting insects, including dry and wet 
grasslands, bogs and recently created wood pastures. The meeting has a focus on field trips, i.e. there 
will be no talks and posters and no annual meeting of the AK Zikaden. We will have a digital meeting 
for talks and the annual meeting in autumn.  

The preliminary programme will be as follows: 

16th July, Friday Arrival, registration, get-together 

17th July, Saturday Excursion (destination to be announced), dinner 

18th July, Sunday  Excursion (destination to be announced), departure 

 

The fees will be around 20 € (students 10 €) and will include the get-together and lunch bags. The 
detailed programme will be sent in the 2nd circular. Please register until the 1st of June and fill in the 
attached form. We welcome all guests, so please forward this notice to everyone who you think might 
be interested. We have reserved 14 rooms (8 single rooms, 6 double rooms, code “Zikaden”) in the 
Hotel Amelie (https://amelie-landau.de, +49(0)6341- 26 74 733) which is located in the southern part 
of the city. The rooms are reserved until the 9th of July. More choices can be found on www.landau-
tourismus.de/Unterkunft#Hotels and www.airbnb.de.  

As always, booking should be done early! 

 

Landau, 26th April 2021, on behalf of the executive board and the organizing committee 

 

 

 
Organising committee 

Universität Koblenz-Landau 
AG Ökosystemanalyse 
Dr. Verena Rösch 
Fortstr. 7 
D-76829 Landau 
Tel. +49(0)6341-28031539 
E-Mail: roesch@uni-landau.de 

AK Zikaden Mitteleuropas 
Dr. Roland Achtziger 
Pfarrgasse 17 
09599 Freiberg 
Tel. +(0)3731 39 3397 
E-Mail: verein@ak-zikaden.de 
http://www.ak-zikaden.de 

 
Dr. Herbert Nickel 
Ehrengard-Schramm-Weg 2 
D-37085 Göttingen 
Tel.: +(0)551 29 130 41 
E-Mail: herbertnickel@gmx.de 

 

https://www.airbnb.de/
http://www.ak-zikaden.de/info_verein.html

